CENTRAL LAND COUNCIL

Mr Patrick Hodder
Committee Secretary
Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee

Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Hodder

I am writing to provide a clarification to evidence I provided on behalf of the Central Land
Council (CLC) at the Budget Estimates hearing on 24 May 2023.

In response to Senator Price’s question regarding the amount of funding provided by a
philanthropic group to support the CLC’s ‘yes’ campaign | incorrectly stated $20,000. I have
since confirmed the amount provided was $30,000.

Yours sincerely

Mr Les Turner
Chief Executive Officer
Central Land Council

03 July 2023
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